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Dear Hiring Team, 

 

I am reaching out to you to express my enthusiasƟc endorsement of Timothy Alexander for any IT 
posiƟon within your organizaƟon. My relaƟonship with Timothy spans over 16 years, during which we 
have shared academic pursuits at Campbell University and professional engagements at Durham Public 
Schools. 

Timothy's journey from a dedicated special educaƟon teacher to a proficient Systems Administrator is a 
testament to his adaptability and commitment to growth. His work with students with severe and 
profound auƟsm was marked by his innovaƟve use of applied behavioral analysis, demonstraƟng his 
ability to effecƟvely apply specialized techniques. 

TransiƟoning to IT, Timothy has shown an impressive knack for problem-solving and technical experƟse. 
His role as a Systems Administrator for Richmond County Schools IT department in North Carolina has 
seen him make significant strides in improving the IT infrastructure, showcasing his understanding of 
systems administraƟon and his dedicaƟon to excellence. 

What sets Timothy apart is his unique blend of experience in educaƟon and IT. His understanding of the 
challenges and needs of educaƟonal insƟtuƟons, coupled with his technical skills, posiƟons him to 
effecƟvely address these needs. 

In conclusion, I have no doubt that Timothy will be a great addiƟon to any team. His combinaƟon of 
educaƟonal and technical experƟse, professional integrity, and commitment to growth makes him an 
outstanding candidate for any IT posiƟon. I recommend him with the utmost confidence. 

Please feel free to reach out if you need any addiƟonal informaƟon. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Brandon White 


